
December 23 - January 17 

Thank you for your 
generosity towards the 

‘Magic of Christmas’!



December 23 - January  3
Winter Break: No School

Monday January 6 Tuesday, January 7 Wednesday, January 8 Thursday, January 9 Friday, January 10

Hot Lunch: Edo Hot Lunch: Holy Grill Hot Lunch: Booster Juice Hot Lunch: Hot Dogs

Day #3

● Junior Girls Basketball (Before 
School)

● Senior Girls and Boys 
Basketball (After School)

Day #4

● Junior Boys Basketball (Before 
School)

● PALS - recess helpers - from 
11:40 - 12:10

● Senior Basketball (After 
School)

Day #5

● Senior Boys Basketball (Before 
School)

● PALS - recess helpers - from 
11:40 - 12:10

● Recycling Club!
● Grade 3, 4, 5 Choir from 1:25 - 

1:55
● Junior Basketball (After School)

Day #6

● Senior Girls Basketball (Before 
School)

● PALS - recess helpers - from 
11:40 - 12:10

● Chess Club
● Junior Basketball (After School)
● Dungeons and Dragons Club 

(After School)

Day #1

Wear your Dragon SWAG!

● Senior Basketball in Cardston

Monday January 13 Tuesday, January 14 Wednesday, January 15 Thursday, January 16 Friday, January 17

Hot Lunch: Little Caesars Hot Lunch: Little Caesars Hot Lunch: Subway Hot Lunch: Hot Dogs

Day #2

● Junior Girls Basketball (Before 
School)

● Senior Girls and Boys 
Basketball (After School)

Day #3

● Junior Boys Basketball (Before 
School)

● Grade 9 Vaccination Catch-Up
● PALS - recess helpers - from 

11:40 - 12:10
● School Council Meeting @ 7:00 

in the Learning Commons
● Senior Basketball (After 

School)

Day #4

● Senior Boys Basketball (Before 
School)

● PALS - recess helpers - from 
11:40 - 12:10

● Recycling Club!
● Grade 3, 4, 5 Choir from 1:25 - 

1:55
● Junior Basketball (After School)

Day #5

● Senior Girls Basketball (Before 
School)

● PALS - recess helpers - from 
11:40 - 12:10

● Comic Club!
● Junior Basketball (After School)
● Dungeons and Dragons Club 

(After School)

Day #6

Wear your Dragon SWAG!

● Junior Basketball Tournament
● Chess Club

Kindergarten Registration/Open House: January 29th @7:00



Dear Parents,

The hot lunch ordering system is now open for January and February orders! Please carefully review the important information below to 

ensure a smooth ordering process:

Payment Information:

● CASH or CHEQUE payments: Accepted until December 20, 2024.

● E-transfer payment: Available until January 3, 2025.

○ Send to rdlcounciltreasurer@gmail.com (no password necessary).

○ Include your family name in the notes section of the transfer.

● Unfortunately, late payments cannot be processed. Orders not paid by January 3, 2025 will be cancelled.

Order Online: 

https://rdl.hotlunches.net/

Access Code:

Use RDLWINTER2025HL to place your orders.

Thank you for your support, and we look forward to providing delicious hot lunches in the new year!

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to reach out.

RDL School Council

Hot Lunch Information!

https://rdl.hotlunches.net/


Good afternoon,

We hope this message finds you well during this busy time of year.

We want to provide you with an update regarding the recent school swag orders. Unfortunately, due to the ongoing Canada Post strike, our 

shipment of Dragon Swag has been severely delayed. Despite our best efforts, we will not have the orders ready for pick up tomorrow 

(December 18) and it is unlikely that the items will be ready for pick-up before the last day of school on December 20.

We are truly sorry for this unexpected situation. We understand how disappointing this may be, especially for those planning to give the swag 

items as Christmas gifts. While this delay is out of our control, we want to do everything possible to make it right:

1. Swag Vouchers – We have attached a digital voucher that you can print and give to your children or loved ones if their swag items 

were intended as gifts.

2. Refund Option – For anyone who would like to cancel their order due to this delay, we are happy to offer a full refund. Please reply to 

this email by Friday, December 20 to process your request.

We are still working hard to get the swag orders to you as soon as possible and will keep you updated on their arrival and any potential 

pick-up dates.

Thank you so much for your patience, understanding, and continued support. We appreciate your understanding during this unexpected 

challenge.

Warm regards,

RDL School Council 

SWAG Update!



Information that our School Council 

asked us to share regarding what to do 

when you have questions!



Traffic @ Red Deer Lake

Thank you to all for reaching to to discuss the traffic on Stoney Trail. We are working with the country/City of Calgary 
regarding the lights as it appears that Tanbridge Academy’s bell times have been changed to be closer to our arrival and 

dismissal bell, which has led to the increased congestion. 

A few idea to alleviate this while we work through solutions.: You can always take ‘Spruce Meadows Green’ which is the 
road directly south of Stoney Trail / 22x which connects with James McKevitt Way and Spruce Meadows Way. 

Carpooling is another option to consider to help with the traffic. 

As always, here to support and help!

Red Deer Lake



Traffic and Parking at Red Deer Lake

Had a parent who had close call 
at the top of the hill right off of 

Highway 22x and Tanbridge 
Academy. A friendly reminder 

that it is a three way stop!

Parent 
Parking Lot

A reminder that there is a ‘one way’ to enter the parking lot. 
The parent parking lot is on the south end! 



Bell Times



The new provincial mandate regarding 
mobile devices does not change much for 
what we have been doing at Red Deer Lake. 
However, a few pieces of information 
regarding our context:

- All Mobile and Smart devices are 
powered off and out of view from 8:15 
- 3:35 at Red Deer Lake from K-9. We 
have received incredible feedback in 
previous years that this has been 
beneficial to our student population.

- If you have a get a hold of your child, 
please phone the office. We promise to 
get them so you can chat!
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